
 

Newsletter 

Term 2: December 2021 

Our Christian value this term is: Compassion  



 

WREN CLASS 

Wren class have been looking for signs of winter 

and didn’t need to go far! They brought in the 

last of the butternut squashes, thank you Mrs 

Schellings.  

All the leaves had gone from the trees. We also 

noticed the birds had eaten all the fat balls, so 

they needed filling up. It was a good job we had 

our coats, it was cold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

We are so excited. Our little Wrens have 

been writing. Isn’t it fantastic? 

They’ve been looking for the gruffalo. 

Have you seen him? 

 

Forest school had to retreat indoors due 

to the high winds.  

We became all arty, creating Scandinavian 

gonks out of pine cones and lollipop 

reindeer. They are very cute. 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS 

Kingfisher class have been looking at the melting points of butter and chocolate. They 

discovered that chocolate starts to melt just below our body temperature. We had to test it. 

They were right; we could melt chocolate and it was delicious!! 

 

  



 

OWL CLASS  

Owl class enjoyed creating a gas by mixing bicarbonate of soda and white vinegar. We thought it 

was carbon dioxide and tested it by opening the experiment bags next to our class meter 

reader. The reader went from 540ppm to 2204ppm!!  

 

 

 

  



 

SCHOOL NATIVITY 

We have been loving the songs for our nativity. Our dress rehearsal was fab and the main event 

was even better!! . Everyone looked fantastic and the singing was beautiful. Well done!! We can’t 

wait to share the video with parents! 


